
Bureau of Detectives – Area South 
     

Community Alert 

 

Armed Robberies 
22nd District (Morgan Park) 

 

About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to residents of the 22nd District (Morgan Park), in the 
Washington Heights neighborhood, of two recent Armed Robbery incidents that 
occurred on September 30th and October 2nd. In these incidents, male victims 
agreed to meet an unknown female through a social dating site. The victims traveled 
to the 9200 block of South Bishop to meet the female, but were instead met by three 
male subjects. The offenders then displayed handguns and demanded the victims' 
property.  

 
Incident times and locations: 
• 9200 block of South Bishop, Friday, September 30, 2016 at 10:00 p.m. 
• 9200 block of South Bishop, Sunday, October 2, 2016 at 1:25 a.m.  
 

About the Offender: 
The offenders were described as three African American Males wearing hooded 
sweatshirts, armed with handguns. 

 
What you can do: 
• If meeting a stranger from the internet in person, do so at a public location, and 

do not meet in an area you are unfamiliar with. 
• If confronted by an offender, attempt to remain clam. 
• Keep tracking software and security locks on your cell phone. 
• Document serial numbers for your electronics and keep a record at your 

residence. 
• Never pursue a fleeing assailant, provide the information to police.  
• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of any suspicious people 

including any vehicle description and license plate information. 
 
 

If you have any information, contact  
Bureau of Detectives- Area South 

(312) 747-8273 
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